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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 
	

Mayor Van Bynen and Members of Council 

FROM: 	Richard C. Nethery, B.E.S., MCIP, RPP 
Director of Planning and Building Services 

DATE: 	June 18, 2015 

RE: 
	

Honouring a Newmarket resident 

Further to the discussion regarding renaming Cedar Street, below are some other options to 
consider in honouring a Newmarket resident: 

1. There are three subdivisions nearing registration, their street names have already 
been chosen and assigned; however, the dwelling units have not yet been occupied. 
One of these street names could be changed subject to agreement by the developer. 
The subject name is from the Street Name Reserve List, so it has been approved by 
the Region and the Street Naming Committee. The street name change would be 
subject to the Street Renaming Process created by Council in 2014; the waiving of 
certain requirements as discussed in Planning Report 2015-29 would still be required. 

2. There are four other proposed developments in various stages of plan approval which 
are creating new streets; their names have not been chosen or assigned. However, 
this would be a much longer term option as they have not yet been draft approved. It 
could be approximately 1 to 2+ years before these streets are created. 

3. We understand that the Recreation and Culture Department has a municipal asset 
renaming program. This may be another option for honouring a Newmarket resident. 

Richard C. Nethery, B.E.S., MCIP, RPP 
Director of Planning and Building Services 


